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 MOTHER’S DAY FLOWERS 
 

Following on from the success of last year’s Mother’s Day 
flowers, you will be pleased to know we are running it 
again this year.   
 

You (your child) can buy a single Gerbera wrapped in paper 
for Mother’s Day for their Mum, Gran, Auntie or anyone 
you celebrate Mother’s day with. Flowers cost £1.50 each 
with all profits going to the school PTA fund.  

 

 

 

Flowers will be delivered to your child’s class on Friday 29th 
March. Please return payment and this form (in an envelope) no 
later than Friday 22nd March to one of the school offices, as the 
flowers have to be ordered.  
 
Many thanks  
PTA  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Mother’s Day Flowers - return by Friday 22nd March. 

Name: 
 
Class: 
 

Year: 

Number of flowers at £1.50 per flower: 
 

Total Payment Enclosed: 

 
Parent/Guardian Signature: 
 
 

Date: 

           
              ** Please complete clearly ** 
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